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Top DEP Stories 
 
Citizens Voice: Next DEP secretary must be an advocate 
http://citizensvoice.com/opinion/next-dep-secretary-must-be-an-advocate-1.2046768 
 
Air 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Scientists just discovered dozens of new sources of air pollution 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/01/Scientists-just-discovered-
dozens-of-new-sources-of-air-pollution/stories/201606010113 
 
Meadville Tribune: American Lung Association reports clean air report for Meadville-Erie area 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/american-lung-association-reports-clean-air-
report-for-meadville-erie/article_5ecce8aa-244e-11e6-8794-7374caf57067.html 
 
Pocono Record: Sanofi eyeing manufacturing expansion 
http://www.poconorecord.com/article/20160527/NEWS/160529586 
 
Climate Change  
 
WESA-FM: Turns Out You Do Need a Weatherman To Know Which Way The Wind Blew 
http://wesa.fm/post/turns-out-you-do-need-weatherman-know-which-way-wind-blew 
 
Allied News – Grove City: Survey: More Americans think global warming is real and that human activity is 
responsible 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/lifestyles/survey-more-americans-think-global-warming-is-real-and-
that/article_725d1229-130b-59d5-a2ff-9bd3e514eaf1.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Allegheny County introduces trails app for county parks 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/recreation/2016/05/31/Allegheny-County-introduces-trail-app-for-
county-parks/stories/201605310194 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Phipps' corpse flower 'Romero' set to unleash an awful stench 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2016/05/31/Phipps-corpseflower-Romero-rising-
from/stories/201605310167 
 
Altoona Mirror: Volunteers clean up Altoona, local parks  
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/637712/Volunteers-clean-up-Altoona--local-
parks.html?nav=742 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster city receives top 'Sustainable Pennsylvania Community' certification 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-city-receives-top-sustainable-pennsylvania-
community-certification/article_ec4d57bc-2734-11e6-98a8-879f35d9fcac.html 
 
Energy 
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Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Municipal water authorities wanted for solar program 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/05/31/Water-
authorities-wanted-for-solar-program-remap-pennsylvania/stories/201605310056 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: In GE solar plant closing, a miscalculation of equipment demand 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2016/05/31/In-GE-solar-plant-closing-a-
miscalculation-of-equipment-demand-pennsylvania/stories/201605220021 
 
Lock Haven Express: The limits of fossil fuels 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/588302/The-limits-of-fossil-fuels.html?nav=5003 
 
StateCollege.com: Penn State Team Takes First at National Collegiate Wind Competition 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/penn-state-team-takes-first-at-national-collegiate-wind-
competition,1468013/ 
 
York Dispatch: Job cuts possible at Brunner Island 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/money/business/2016/05/31/job-reductions-brunner-
island/85185272/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Battle inside OPEC eases as Saudi oil strategy finally pays off 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/05/31/Battle-Inside-OPEC-Eases-
as-Saudi-Oil-Strategy-Finally-Pays-Off/stories/201605310068 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Leaseholder SLAPP suit dismissed in Butler County 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/latest-oil-and-gas/2016/05/31/Leaseholder-SLAPP-
suit-dismissed-in-Butler-County/stories/201605310186 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pump prices jump 6 cents over the past week 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/31/pump-prices-jump-6-cents-over-the-past-
week.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rig count stabilizes nationally, increases regionally 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/31/rig-count-stabilizes-nationally-increases.html 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Judge dismisses lawsuit filed by developer, landowners against Middlesex 
fracking opponents 
http://triblive.com/news/regional/10557780-74/lawsuit-filed-judge 
 
Beaver County Times: Expert: Tri-state region must work together to build infrastructure for potential 
cracker plants 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/energy/expert-tri-state-region-must-work-together-to-build-
infrastructure/article_201c6082-2763-11e6-916a-43eec5cc944e.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rerouted pipeline poses less danger 
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http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/rerouted-pipeline-poses-less-
danger/article_b3faede8-2757-11e6-b694-f30d6d0543d9.html 
 
Times Leader: Federal Energy Regulatory Commission plans June 16 public meeting on Atlantic Sunrise 
Project 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/548683/federal-energy-regulatory-commission-plans-june-16-
public-meeting-on-atlantic-sunrise-project 
 
Butler Eagle: Judge dismisses lawsuit against shale gas protesters 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20160531/NEWS12/706019999 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Patriot-News: TMI to test emergency sirens Thursday 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/05/tmi_to_test_emergency_sirens_t.html#incart_river_index 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: TMI, Peach Bottom to test sirens this week 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/capital_region/tmi-peach-bottom-to-test-sirens-this-
week/article_c4ea5e2b-e0e0-5042-9885-b086f5640543.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Sirens near Peach Bottom nuclear plant to be tested Wednesday 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/sirens-near-peach-bottom-nuclear-plant-to-be-tested-
wednesday/article_a7f1158a-2744-11e6-ba29-4f66c8215589.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Doctor: Baby born with Zika in NJ may be 1st in region 
http://www.theintell.com/news/state/doctor-baby-born-with-zika-in-nj-may-be-st/article_fa8000ae-
3773-597d-b24f-a21ad77ae48a.html 
 
Philly Voice: Women in N.J. gives birth to baby with region’s first Zika-linked birth defect 
http://www.phillyvoice.com/nj-woman-gives-birth-baby-regions-first-zika-linked-birth-defect/ 
 
Philly Voice: UN: Sexual transmission of Zika more common than first thought 
http://www.phillyvoice.com/un-sex-transmission-of-zika-more-common-than-first/ 
 
Waste 
 
The Courier Express – DuBois: Pa Waste LLC withdraws permit for landfill in Boggs Township 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/pa-waste-llc-withdraws-permit-for-landfill-in-boggs-
township/article_aa8b6ec8-8dda-50db-b325-2239fac3ea09.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers; Lancaster County's recycling rate well above national average 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-s-recycling-rate-well-above-national-
average/article_54607c4c-273c-11e6-b972-073d92ed1409.html 
 
Scranton Times: Keystone landfill zoning fight heading to court 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/keystone-landfill-zoning-fight-heading-to-court-1.2048644 
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Water 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: High court sides with property owners in wetlands case 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/high-court-sides-with-property-owners-in-wetlands-
case/article_1d69e990-388b-5cbb-8490-19ce15465c8e.html 
 
Water Online: Contaminated Water Military Bases: Are Sufferers Getting Answers? 
http://www.wateronline.com/doc/contaminated-water-military-bases-are-sufferers-getting-answers-
0001 
 
Montgomery Media: Municipal officials tour Pennridge Wastewater Treatment Authority sewer plant 
http://www.montgomerynews.com/articles/2016/05/31/perkasie_news_herald/news/doc574da9e734
029226796621.txt 
 
Standard Speaker: Penn Lake Park takes financial hit 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/penn-lake-park-takes-financial-hit-1.2048752 
 
Standard Speaker: Water Woes 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/water-woes-1.2048476 
 
Go Erie: Fracking endangers supply of water: Letters to the editor 
http://www.goerie.com/fracking-endangers-supply-of-water-letters-to-the-editor 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Limiting the irresponsible disposal of leftover prescription drugs 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/limiting-the-irresponsible-disposal-of-leftover-
prescription-drugs/article_dcdd0312-2451-11e6-a471-cba947efa49c.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Four young falcons in Reading off to a good start 
http://www.readingeagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?avis=RE&date=20160601&category=NEWS&lopenr
=306019945&Ref=AR 
 
Reading Eagle: Antietam Lake parking lot closes for $2 million improvement project 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/antietam-lake-parking-lot-closes-for-2-million-
improvement-project#sthash.3e9jVZhR.dpuf 
 
Reading Eagle: In Boyertown, the focus this spring is on beauty 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/in-boyertown-the-focus-this-spring-is-on-beauty 
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